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		Dear Member,
﻿I have not been in touch with you for a while, but we have kept in touch with you with Lauren sending you emails regularly with the Clubs activities. 
The team and I have come up with some Club events for the next few months details are below. We continue to close on Mondays since there is hardly anyone in the City especially Monday and Friday. However, we will be open for lunch next Monday 13th, dinner Monday 20th, dinner 23rd, and 30th. I am very pleased to say we have few bookings in the dining room for these days. 
The Younger Member gatherings continue to be popular even some reciprocal members have joined these events.
Club business area is getting used much more now, enabling us to serve breakfast and some having lunch while here.
Our doors open about 7.30am close 5pm, but will be open late if we have events in the evening. Presently we are closed on Mondays 
I am sure you know that the Club gin won a prize at the International Wine and spirits competition last year. The distiller has agreed to come and do a presentation about your Club gin, vodka and rum they produce. The evening has not been finalised as the date was only agreed a couple of hours ago. 
The Crusaders route wine dinner will happen again as I have been asked by a few members if it will happen.
Literary lunch is proving popular, I am delighted that members are taking an active part in this event by hosting these.
Brian Iverson Lunch is also back due to popular demand again hosted by a Club member.
Do keep in mind that we need a few more members to join our ranks, I am sure you will have a few friends and family who will benefit from belonging to your Club. Do let me know and I will follow things up. We look forward to hosting you very soon at your Club, 
Thank you Very much for your support of your Club and paying the subs. If you have not, do drop me a line and I can process dues. Wishing a Fantastic summer and see you soon at your Club 
Moule Frits Lunch Wednesday 22 May 
Younger Member Evening Thursday 30 May
Surf & Turf Lunch Wednesday 5th June
Literary Lunch Friday 7th of June
Crusaders Wine Route Dinner Thursday 13 June
Club Gin and Spirits Tasting Wednesday 26
June- 20 tickets available
Younger Member Evening Thursday 27 June
Brian Iverson Memorial Lunch Friday 28 June 
Bastille Day Lunch Friday 12 July
Sea Food Lunch Wednesday 24 July﻿
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		Hasita Senanayke FIH 
Secretary
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